The Tribal Transportation Planning Organization Quarterly Meeting

August 9, 2012, Paschal Sherman School Omak, WA

ALL PHOTOS COURTESY OF ANDREW STROBEL, PUYALLUP TRIBAL PLANNING



Our Hosts, Standing, Right: Chairman John Sirois (far right), Jason Palmer, Program Manager, Department of Transportation (left), Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation. TTPO members seated, **Kevin Freibott**, Kalispel Tribal Planning (left), **Joshua Johnston**, Administrator Policy and Legislative Unit, WA Department of Licensing (right).

The Tribal Transportation Planning Organization Quarterly Meeting

August 9, 2012, Paschal Sherman School Omak, WA



Architectural & Engineering Consultants Willie Womer, Colville Tribal Member (left) and Colleen Jollie (Turtle Mtn. Chippewa).



Welcome Presentation: **Deanna Heath**, and **Jason Palmer**, Department of Transportation, Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation.

The Tribal Transportation Planning Organization Quarterly Meeting August 9, 2012, Paschal Sherman School Omak, WA



Above: Darrin Grondel, Director of the WA Traffic Safety Commission. Right, Annette Nesse, TTPO Treasurer, representing Jamestown S'Klallam Tribe(left), and Keri Shepherd, TTPO Secretary, representing Nooksack Tribe (right).





TTPO Members & Contributors: From left, Tara Satushek, Tribal Planner from Swinomish Tribal Community, Mark Van Wormer, Consulting Engineer, Edward Koltonowski, Consulting Engineer, Chris Robideaux, Consulting Engineer, Kevin Freibott, Kalispel Tribal Planning.